
Submission to IEPMC (personal details redacted) 
 
I'm writing because I'm deeply concerned about mining in our Water catchment area. 
The special areas of the catchment must be protected from coal mining for future 
generations. No amount of damage to these precious resources is acceptable. Please look 
to the future rather than the short term profits and questionable jobs. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mignon Steele 
 


